MINUTES

School of Education, Curriculum Committee 

September 29, 2010

3 – 4pm, Education Building Conference Room

PRESENT:  Drs. Nancy Aumann, Janet Duncan, Michele Gonzalez, Lin Lin (chair), Kevin Mack

Agenda:   
To review and recommend the curriculum changes forwarded by Dr. Michelle 

Kelly, Chair, representing FSA (Foundations and Social Advocacy) Department

Meeting called to order by Lin Lin 

1. First, we reviewed and endorsed the course prefix adjustments.  All courses in the TSD (1-6) (Teaching Students with Disabilities) Program will adjust course prefix from SPE to FSA.  For example, SPE 510 will be changed to FSA 510.  Lin made a motion to support the adjustments. Seconded by all committee members.  Endorsed unanimously. 
2. Next, we reviewed proposed changes for FSA’s existing program: TSD (1-6) (Form 5: Alteration of An Existing Program): 

a. FSA 610 - Advanced Assessment, Curriculum and Instruction of Students with Disabilities (1-6 ) - will become two courses: FSA600 (new) and FSA 610 (revised).  

b. FSA 610 will be revised to focus on Advanced Assessment of Students with Disabilities. FSA 610 will change from 4 credits to 3 credits.  (Form 2: Alteration of an Existing Course)
c. SPE/FSA – Students with Disabilities in Context will change from 4 credits to 3 credits by reducing its field placement hours. (Form 2: Alteration of an Existing Course)
d. FSA 690 – Internship – will change from 5 credits to 3 credits.  Its content will be covered in FSA 600, a new course. (Form 2: Alteration of an Existing Course)
e. FSA 600 Inclusive Education Pedagogy (3 credits) will be created as a new course.  (Form 1: New Course Proposal) 

f. FSA 530, new course, has 1 credit and will be offered as a hybrid course to address specific content in language and communication needs for students with disabilities. (Form 1: New Course Proposal)
g. FSA 505 Sociology of Education will be identified as another alternative Foundations elective for the program.  

3. Committee members made editorial changes. Special thanks to Dr. Michele Gonzalez for her meticulous review of all proposals and syllabi.  Also, special thanks to Dr. Janet Duncan who took notes and will communicate with Dr. Michelle Kelly about the proposed revisions. 

Lin made a motion after the committee reviewed each proposal to recommend the proposed changes, and each motion was seconded by all committee members.  Recommended unanimously. 
Meeting adjourned at 3:45pm  

Respectfully submitted by Lin Lin 

